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A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT GOVERNOR SAMUEL 
 

 
Down to business.  Lions nominating committee should be working on a slate of officers 
for the 2021 Lions year.  Their report should be made to the club in March 
 
Zone chairs will be conducting officer training at the February zone meetings.  This 
training is for both existing officers and prospective new officers.  Clubs should try to 
make an effort to have current officers and anyone looking to be an officer attend the 
Zone Meeting. 
 
Membership needs to be addressed.  The district is down by twelve members.  Let’s 
look for new members in your community and invite them to one of your meetings.   I 
am asking each club to increase their membership by three, of which one of the three, is 
to be a female.   Remember, just ask. 
 
Now is the time for Lions who are interested in running for 2nd Vice District Governor to 
let the leadership know.  The Lion must have served six month and one day as Zone 
Chair to be eligible for the position.  
 
Any Lion interested in a Zone Chair position next year should contact 1st Vice District 
Governor, Cathy Baker.  In order to be eligible for the Zone Chair, a Lion must have 
served as Club President for one year.  It is essential to have a Zone Chair in each of 
our zones to make a smooth-running district next year. 
 
Start making plans to attend the District 14-T Convention, April 25, 2020.  Our guest 
speaker will be Immediate Past International Director, Tom Gordon from Canada. 
 
Yours in Service,  
DG Sam Wagner 
 

 
It’s time for February newsletter.  One twelfth of 2020 is 
over.  Male Lions don’t forget February 14th or it could be a 
hot end to February.  Invite your significant other to join 
your Lion’s Club in February,  it could then be a warm and 
cozy end to February.  My prediction for spring arriving is 
March 19th. 
 

 

 

March’s newsletter deadline will be 
February 22nd.  Please have your 

articles and club information 
emailed to  

Lion/ Lioness Amy 
buchananlionessamy@gmail.com 

Thank you 

CABINET MEETING FEBRUARY  
CHANGE OF LOCATION 

 

 
February 16, 2020 Cabinet Meeting has been changed to: 

 
 

Grace United Methodist Church 
433 E. Main St., Hummelstown 

 

http://www.palions14t.org/
mailto:buchananlionessamy@gmail.com


Visit us at:  www.palions14t.org 

www.palions14t.org 

www.palions14t.org 
www.palions14t.org 

2  

 
2019-2020 DISTRICT CABINET 

 

The 14-T District Directory will be available soon, in the interim; this is a 

listing of the 2019-2020 District Officers. 

 

District Governor 

Lion Samuel Wagner 
225 Nekoda Rod 
Millerstown, PA 17062 
717-589-3777 (R) 
717-439-1382 (C) 
srwagner@embarqmail.com 
 
 
 

Cabinet Secretary 

Lion Gloria McPherson 
405 W. High Street 
New Bloomfield,PA 17068 
717-582-2602 (R) 
glom_2000@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

Global Membership 

Lion John Mallonee 

1802 Wexford Rd. 

Palmyra, PA 17078 

717-877-7973 (C) 

pdgjohn@hersheylions.org 
 
 

 Region 3, Zone A Chair 
 Lion Terry Urich 

 P O Box 202   
 Ickesburg, PA 17037  

 717-438-3396 (R) 

 717-438-3344 (W) 
 turich@ft.newyorklife.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Immediate Past         
District Governor 

Lion Keldeen Stambaugh  

15 N. Paxtang Avenue 
Harrisburg, PA 17111 
717-558-8373 (R) 
717-497-0165(C) 
lionkeldeen@yahoo.com 

 

Cabinet Treasurer 

Lion E. Denny Beaver  
3611 Montour Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17111 
717-564-9566 (R) 
717418-2310 (C) 

  dbeaver3611@gmail.com 

 

 
Region 1 , Zone Chair 
Lion Georgianna Neufer 
1024 N. Kathryn Ave. 
Dauphin, PA 17018 
717-921-8990 (R) 
717-579-6593 (C)  

  neufergs@comcast.net 
 

 
 
 Region 3, Zone B Chair 

 Lion Terry Urich 
 P O Box 202   
 Ickesburg, PA 17037  

 717-438-3396  

 717-438-3344  
 turich@ft.newyorklife.com 

 

1st Vice Dist. Governor 

Lion Cathy Baker 
12028 Rinehart Drive 
Waynesboro, PA 17208 
717-655-5418 (R) 
717-977-9274 (C) 
lioncathybaker@yahoo.com 

 
 

Global Leadership 

Lion Keldeen Stambaugh  

15 N. Paxtang Avenue 
Harrisburg, PA 17111 
717-558-8373 (R) 
717-497-0165(C) 
lionkeldeen@yahoo.com 

 

 

Region 1-2, Zone B Chair 
Lion Douglas Long  
126 Cardinal Lane 
Hummelstown, PA 17036 
717-583-2245 (R) 
717-319-7383(C) 
dakotaroamer@yahoo.com 

 

 

  Region 4, Zone A Chair 

  Lion Tom Ralston 

  20 Steiger Avenue 
  Mercersburg, PA 

  717-328-5190 (R) 

 tncralston@gmail.com 
 

   

  

2nd Vice Dist. Governor 

Lion Peggy Hummel 

PO Box 248 
Shermans Dale,PA 17090 
717-576-7330 (R) 
peghum@gmail.com 

  
 
 
  
 Global Service Team 

Lion Kathy Fouse 

2352 State Street 

Harrisburg, PA 17103 

717-695-0943 (R) 

717-645-4322 (C) 

  lionkathyfouse@gmail.com 
 
 

Region 1-2, Zone C Chair 
Lion Clifford Passuello 

  729 Carlson Road 
Hummelstown, PA 17036 
717-571-3216 (C) 
Cliff.passuello@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 Region 4, Zone B Chair  
 Lion Joel Leckron 
 653 S. Main St, Unit 3  
 Chambersburg, PA 17201 
 717-261-0344 (R) 
 717-660-7299 (C) 
 joelleckron@gmail.com

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

14-T DISTRICT DIRECTORY CORR./CHGS. 
The material published in the 2019-2020 14-T District Directory is used by many people for many different purposes. Please review your Directory and send 

any corrections/changes to:  srwagner@embarqmail.com 

When changes are listed in this article of the newsletter, please be sure to update your copy of the District Directory.  Updates will be available on the 

District website also. 

DG VISITATION SCHEDULE 

 
 
Feb 4 Hershey Lions club 
Feb 5 Susquehanna Lions club 
Feb 6 Middle Paxton 
Feb12 Liverpool 
Feb13 Penbrook 
Feb 17  Penn Garden 
Feb 20  Millerstown 

 
 

BEACON LODGE UPDATE 
 
Thank you to all District 14-T Clubs who continue to support PA Lions Beacon Lodge. 
Your generosity is very much appreciated.  ALL 14-T Club contributions received 
by Cabinet Treasurer Lion Denny for Beacon Lodge are submitted to District Beacon 
Lodge Chairperson PDG Jan Adams and are presented to Beacon Lodge in a timely 
manner. 
 
We ask that other special project contributions, pertinent information and 
applications pertaining to "special" Beacon Lodge projects such as 500 Club, Veterans 
Project New Hope and 14-T Roof Replacement Project be sent direct to PDG Jan 
Adams,6 Logans Run., Enola, PA  17025 for recording purposes. 
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Buchanan  

 

Call for the 2020 District Convention 

 

We invite all Lions, Lioness and LEO club members in District 
14T to the 30th annual District 14T Convention on Saturday, April 
25th.  

We will be hosting Immediate Past International Director Thomas 
Gordon from Ontario Canada and his partner in service Gillian at 
the Red Lion Hotel 4751 Lindle Road in Harrisburg.  The 
convention will be a one-day event again this year with 
Nominations, Necrology Service, Seminars, Environmental Photo 
Contest, Rally Luncheon, Voting for District Leaders and District 
Cabinet Meeting.   

On January 17th the convention assessment notices of 50 cents 
per member were sent to each club’s President and Secretary via 
email.  If your club did not receive an assessment notice, please 
contact PDG Pete Van Zandt.       

Please also consider having your club provide the convention 
with a raffle basket.  We will also be requesting that you bring 
your club’s banner for display during our rally luncheon.  Watch 
for the registration form in the March and April district 
newsletter.    

We’re looking forward to seeing you at the Red Lion Hotel on 
April 25!  

PDG Pete Van Zandt, Convention Chairperson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 VDG CATHY MESSAGE 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
up into a leadership position in your club, talk to your current club 
President and the Immediate Past President. If you are unsure, 
please come to our next cabinet meeting on February 16th in 
Hummelstown (see the schedule dates at the end of the 
newsletter). IPDG Keldeen Stambaugh will be providing training 
for current officers and for everyone who thinks they may want to 
step forward. If it is the fear of the unknown responsibilities of 
being a club officer or board member, take a moment and talk 
with the people who have filled those positions in the past. 
Additionally, the Governor’s team is always available to answer 
your questions and provide you more insight. 
 
While we don’t serve heart shaped pancakes, this month will find 
all of us across our District flipping pancakes, cooking sausages 
and eggs, and serving our wonderful breakfasts. Please offer 
your assistance to other clubs who may need more hands to 
serve at their pancake breakfasts too. This is a great time to 
ASK1. I keep a few membership applications with me. You never 
know who you may invite to become a member of the world’s 
largest service organization or when an opportunity presents itself 
to use your elevator speech 
 
I will be in St. Charles, IL, for First Vice District Governor 
Seminars February 10-14. If you need info, please email me at 
lioncathybaker@gmail.com   This is my new email address so 
please update me in your contacts/directories.  
 
LCI has International Childhood Cancer Day as February 15th. 
Please consider a donation as an individual or as a club to help 
with the needed research being to find a cure for this life and 
family changing disease. There are many within our district facing 
the trauma so please keep them all in your prayers.  
 
Stay warm my friends. 
 
FVDG Cathy Baker 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy Valentines Month Lions, Lioness 
and Leos, 
 
February is the month that we think of as 
the month of hearts, flowers and 
love.  However, for all our clubs it is the 
time of year to begin our search for the 
leaders and board members of our clubs 
for the next year. If you would like to step 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Saturday, March 14, 2020 

7:00 AM-11:00 AM 
Greencastle Antrim Middle School 

370 South Ridge Ave, Greencastle, PA 17225 
Tickets:  Adults in Advance $6.00 At Door $7.00 

Children Under 10    $3.00 
 

Greencastle Antrim Lioness Club  
will be holding a Bake Sale and Spring Items Sale 

 

 

Greencastle Lions Club Pancake Day 

 

LCIF UPDATE 
 
We are currently at only 11% of our 2019/2020 goal. Please 
make every effort to send in your LCIF dollars-maybe a 
fundraiser or Melvin Jones for one of your outstanding club 
member(s). We all have people in our clubs most deserving of 
this honor. 
 
 
Thanks to all 
PDG Dave McCluskey 
District LCIF Chairman 

mailto:lioncathybaker@gmail.com
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LANDISBURG LIONS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ZONE MEETINGS 
 
 

 

Region 1 Combined Zones A & B & C 
 

February 19……………………………..…Hoss’ Steak & Sea House 
9009 Bridge Street, Hummelstown 

Zone Meeting at 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

Region 3 Combined Zones A & B 
 

February 25….…...……...……………… Newport American Legion 
205 Legion Dr., Newport 
Zone Meeting at 6:30pm   

Region 4 Zone A 
 
 

February 17……………………………………..… Blue Rock Church 
7885 Mentzer Gap Road, Waynesboro 

Zone Meeting at 6:30pm 
 
 

Region 4 Zone B 
 

February 24…………………………..…. Hoss’ Steak & Sea House 
20 Falling Spring Road, Chambersburg 

Zone Meeting at 6:30pm 
May 6 (Zone Social)……….…………………………………..6:30pm 

Lurgan Township Recreation Bldg., Roxbury 
 

 

 
 
 

 

The Landisburg Lions recently 
welcomed Perry County VA 
coordinator, Jim Scott (third from 
left).  After speaking with the club, 
he recognized the Vietnam Era 
veterans in attendance with 
special VA service pins. The 
Lions’ dates of military service 
ranged from 1959 to 1975. 

 

 

MERCERSBURG LIONS 
 
 

March 28th 
April 18th 
May 9th 
May 23rd 
June 13th 
July 11th 
August 15th 

 

$7.00 Chicken 
$8.00 Meal 

http://www.palions14t.org/
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GLOBAL MEMBERSHIP TEAM MESSAGE 
 
 
Happy February!  Our Lions year may be more than halfway 
through, but you’ve still got time to invite your family, friends, and 
colleagues to be a part of the largest service organization in the 
world.  Here are a few activities to consider within your club as we 
get closer to Spring. 
 
Women Members 
While we have welcomed women to serve in our Lions Clubs 
since 1987, we still haven’t achieved gender parity within our 
clubs.  Within District 14-T, we are still at about 28% women within 
our 44 Lions clubs.  We want to continue to share the opportunity 
to serve with both men and women, but we have more room for 
opportunity with the women who aren’t members of our clubs. 
 
If you are already a woman and a Lion, have you invited those 
within your circle of friends to serve and experience what you like 
about being a Lion?  If you’re a man and a Lion, have you invited 
the women in your life?  It’s important to let others decide whether 
and when being a Lion is right for them, but you’ll never know if 
you don’t ask. 
 
Our Immediate Past President Gudrun Yngvadottir helped to 
launch the New Voices program to help us add more perspectives 
to our clubs and give women, men, and younger adults an 
opportunity to have their voice heard.  Please help us keep that 
program growing by including women in our consideration along 
with men for service within our clubs and communities. 
 
Lions Information Night 
Whether it’s women, men, older, or younger, this is also a perfect 
time to plan a Lions Information Night program to fit into your late 
Winter or early Spring club calendar. We’ve talked about this in 
the past as a great way to share what you with your community 
and hopefully invite some of them to be members. 
 
Here are some ideas for a program: 
1. Have a district chairperson speak about one of our district 
projects. 
2. Ask your club membership chair to present a program on what 
Lions do. 
3. Conduct a Member Orientation program.  This can help existing 
members learn while also telling non-members what Lions Clubs 
all are about. 
 
If you’re not sure how to find content for your program, feel free to 
contact me and I’ll help you find some presentation materials that 
are already available. 
 
Thank You 
I also want to thank our clubs and members who continue to do 
good work in their communities and invite others to help 
them.  Membership is always important and if we’re not growing, 
then we’re declining.  However, it’s important to recognize our 
successes and hard work.  So, thank you! 
 
As always, if you need additional ideas or assistance with growing 
your clubs or improving member experience, please contact me. 
 
Yours in Service, 
PDG Lion John Mallonee 
pdgjohn@hersheylions.org 

 

READING ACTION MESSAGE 
 
 
Dear Reading Action Friends, 
 
Greetings!  Grace and peace to you and your family!  I trust 
that all is well! 
 
Thank you for encouraging literacy in your community with 
projects that have enhanced literacy for years in your 
community and new projects that inspire others to join the 
fun! 
 
Please tell us how your Lion's Club encourages literacy in 
your community by responding to this email by February 
10th. 
 
Your club's Reading Action project will then be included in the 
Reading Action report at the District 14-T meeting in 
Hummelstown!  Your projects will help to spark new ideas for 
other clubs to enhance literacy in their community, too! 
 
Please pass this message on to other Lions who might want 
to share their club's Reading projects, too.  Thanks again for 
your time and care!   
 
 
Have a delightful day! 
 
Happy reading, 
Tammy Sweger 
Penbrook Lions 
Reading Action Chair for District 14-T 
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VISION RESOURCES 

 
Win a Trip to Monte Carlo! 

 
How would you like to win a vacation to Monte Carlo?  Vision 
Resources is sponsoring a raffle with the winner receiving an 
amazing trip for 2 to Monte Carlo including round trip airfare aboard 
American British Airlines out of Philadelphia, 6 nights in a four-star 
hotel with ocean view, taxes included. 
 
The cost of a ticket is $100, but only 250 tickets are being 
sold!  The drawing will be in April 2020, so hurry before it’s too late. 
 
To find out more or to purchase a raffle ticket, contact Paul 
Zavinsky of Vision Resources of Central PA 
at pzavinsky@vrocp.org. 
 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL MESSAGE 

Attention Lions, Lionesses, and Leos of District 14-T, 

Just a friendly reminder that the district environmental photo 
contest is still ongoing.  With the snow that is certain to blanket our 
area soon great photo opportunities will surely present 
themselves.  Remember, this year ALL photos will be judged at 
our district convention. We have eliminated the judging at club 
level so bring them all to the convention.  As always, a fabulous 
prize will be awarded to the winner, so good luck!  

All other rules of the contest listed below are still in effect. 

• Photographs are to be of an environmental theme.  For 
example, pictures of insects, reptiles, birds, mammals, 
plants, flowers, or landscapes will be 
accepted.  Basically, any photos that are related to our 
environment will be accepted for judging.  Only photos 
taken during the current Lions year may be entered. 

• Photos should be 8” X 10”. 

• The photo contest is open to all Lions, Lionesses, and 
Leos in District 14-T.  Only one photo per member may 
be submitted, so submit your best one. 

• Judging (by written ballots) will be held at the District 14-T 
Convention on Saturday, April 25th by those members in 
attendance at which time one photo will be selected as 
overall winner. 

Lion Steve Hower, 

District 14-T Environmental Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

LCIF EFFORTS IN AUSTRALIA AND PUERTO RICO 

 
In efforts to keep you informed on the ongoing efforts of Lions 
Clubs International Foundation’s response to the wildfires in 
Australia, LCIF has awarded Australian Lions with US $143,000. 
US$103,000 has been provided to purchase water tanks, which will 
be used to help combat the fires.  In addition, four emergency 
grants of $10,000 each have been approved for 4 districts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In addition, yesterday, Puerto Rico (MD51) has also been hit by a 
5.8 magnitude earthquake, followed by a 6.4 magnitude earthquake 
this morning, damaging homes and business and resulting in 
widespread power outages across the island.  LCIF has been in 
close contact with our Lions on the ground to provide emergency 
relief efforts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many individuals have asked how they can help.  LCIF is currently 
accepting donations for both disasters as our relief efforts will be 
ongoing.  Our Board of Trustees are meeting this week at 
headquarters and will be reviewing each of these disasters in 
detail. Please visit, https://bit.ly/2s2U55r to make your gift or visit 
my Facebook fundraiser at https://www.facebook.com/donate/ 
502862457078646/.   Please share within your networks to help us 
raise awareness and gather the support of others.  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
REGIONS 1-2  
March 28th 2:00pm 
Harrisburg East Bowling Lanes, Eisenhower Blvd 
Lion Brian Lynch Chairman 
 
 
REGION 4 
March 28th 1:00pm 
Sunshine Lanes, Rt 16 East, Waynesboro 
Cost $8.00 
1VDG Cathy Baker Chairman 
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Leo and Leo Advisor Reservation Form 
 

A Leo Seminar/Social is being planned for Saturday, February 29 from 11:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 
This District-wide Leo event will be held at the Lurgan Township Recreation Center - Lions Club Building; 
13978 Cumberland Highway, Roxbury, PA. 
Agenda: Check in and Lunch/Social ... 11:30 a.m. - 12:15 
12:00 ... Introductions; 12:15 - 1:00 Music and Social; 1:00 - 1:30... Speaker/s 
1:30 - 2:00 Leo clubs share information about their club projects. 
2:00 - 2:30 Information about work for teenagers and possible careers.  
2:30 - 2:45 Possible Service project for Leos 
2:45 - 3:30 Music and Social Time 
 
Reservations must be given to your Leo Club advisors by Feb. 16, 2020 
Reservation forms must be emailed to shipdlmill@gmail.com  
Lion Darrell Miller 717-658-8235 
 
Leo/Advisor Name: _______________________ Leo Club Name: _______________________ 
 
Age / Grade in School: ________________________ 
 
Leadership position in your Leo Club: ______________________ 
 

GREEENCASTLE LIONESS 
 
 

 
 
 

 

WEST HANOVER LIONS 
 
At the January meeting of the West Hanover Township 
Lions Club, Lions District 14-T Governor Sam Wagner 
explained how Lions are like characters from “The Wizard 
of Oz.”  District Governor Wagner said that, like the lion and 
the tin man, Lions Club members need courage and heart 
to accomplish projects for the communities they serve.  The 
West Hanover Lions presented an $800 check to District 
Governor Wagner to help him complete district initiatives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We will be holding our Pancake Breakfast on 
Saturday, March 21 from 7 to 11am at the West 
Hanover Community Center, 628 Walnut Avenue, just 
off Linglestown Road, across from CD High 
School.  For a $6.00 donation, you get a breakfast of 
pancakes, delicious large Karns sausage links and a 
drink 

 
UPDATE FROM MARYSVILLE LIONS CLUB 

 
 
Current Secretary of Marysville Lions Club  
Lion Amanda Hank 
email hankbr1109@gmail.com 
cell 717-756-6077 

 

 

District 14-T Gov. Samuel R. Wagner visited Greencastle-
Antrim Lioness Club members at their Jan. 20, 2020, 
meeting in the Evangelical Lutheran Church, Greencastle. 
A we presented DG Sam with a $800 check for district 
projects.  Thomas Ralston Zone Chair; Second Vice 
District Gov. Peggy Hummel; G-A Lioness Club President 
Suanne Miller; and First Vice District Gov. Cathy G. Baker. 

 

mailto:shipdlmill@gmail.com
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WHITE CANE DAYS COLLECTIONS 

 
October is the month when many clubs hold their White 
Cane Days collections. We thank all clubs for their efforts 
and extend best wishes for their donations. Please 
remember to submit your reports to me including final 
tallies when your receipts are complete and compiled. 
PDG Dalton Paul.  Best wishes for your event whether this 
month or later in the Lions year. 
 
PDG Dalton E. Paul 
1432 Laurelton Court 
Chambersburg, PA  17201-4058 
Home Telephone # 717-264-9544 
E-mail Address:  dalton@innernet.net 

WHITE CANE REPORTS 2019-2020 

 
I would like to give the District a final rundown of monies that were 
collected by the clubs for White Cane for the Lions year 2019-2020. 
 

• Penn National Lions Club - $665.00 

• Greene Township Lions Club – $1,527.00 

• New Bloomfield Lions Club – $626.60 

• Paxtang Lions Club – $1,371.00 

• Greencastle Lions/Lioness Club - $726.24 

• East Hanover Lions Club - $748.00 

• Lower Paxton Lions / Lioness - $700.00 

• Waynesboro Lions Club - $820.80 

• Landisburg Lions - $2, 512.96 

 

 

 

 

 
I did give reports during the year at the Cabinet Meetings but did not 
have all reports into me before the end of the Lions year. I appreciate 
all of the clubs who participated in the White Cane Project. 
  

                    
                   **************************************************CUT AND RETURN********************************************** 

 
2019-2020 WHITE CANE CLUB REPORT 

PA Lions Multiple District 14-T 
 

 
This report includes All White Cane Activities                                                      Please email to dalton@innernet.net or 
occurring from 07/01/2019 to 06/30/2020                                                      send form to:   PDG Dalton E. Paul 
1. Did your Lions, Lioness, or Leo Club hold a                                                             District 14-T White Cane Chair 

White Cane fundraising event (or events)?                                    1432 Laurelton Court 
______Yes, please continue with question 2                                    Chambersburg, PA 17201 
______No, please complete Club information and return  
            form to District White Cane Chairperson  

2. Please list activities, dollar amounts raised, and   
              estimated man-hours.  
 

ACTIVITY AMT RAISED 

TOTAL 
 

 
Estimated total man-hours expended:  ____________________ 
 
Club Name:  ______________________________________________ 
 
Report Submitted by:  _________________________________Phone/Email:  __________________________ 
 
This report must be in no later than July 15, 2020, but try to get it in as soon as you complete your  
“2019-2020 White Cane Campaign.” Thank you. 
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